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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Leonard and Marsha Kaiser <lmkaiser2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 4:17 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

Peter Barnes,Engineering Geologist 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Divison of Water Rights,Water Quality Certification Program 
 
  Mr. Barnes, 
    I am a recreational fisherman , who also owns property at Lake Almanor and at times 
rents out my house to other fishermen. 
  I am opposed to the Water Boards Staff recommendation on the Draft EIR. 
    The algae problem and reduced clarity of the lake water has increased over the last several 
years because of the drought. This, of course has an impact on the fishing and in turn, the economy 
of the Lake Almanor community. Taking ANY cold water out of the lake will only increase these 
problems. 
    I do not think the Draft EIR fully addressed the potential adverse effects the Thermal Curtain will 
have on  
Lake Almanor and the surrounding community. 
    I suggest there are many more people taking advantage of the fishing on Lake Almanor than on the 
lower 
Feather River. 
     It makes no sense to "ROB PETER TO PAY PAUL". 
 
  Thank you 
     Leonard Kaiser 
 


